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A word to our esteemed clients . . . 

 

We trust you are all well and keeping safe in these rather 

turbulent and uncertain days. 

We, at Kaplan & Stratton, wish to applaud you for the actions 

you have taken, and continue to take, individually and/or 

corporately, to contribute to the measures being employed to 

contain the spread, and to mitigate the harmful effects, of the 

global coronavirus pandemic.  

In our mutual best interest and sustainable business health, in 

addition to the survival of society as a whole, this pandemic must 

be tamed, and rapidly so. Accordingly, we deeply appreciate 

your partnership in this effort, and your continued association 

and custom as our valued client. 

We believe, not without cause, that together we will all emerge 

on the other side of the current challenge stronger and more 

enlightened on how best to maximize on the time and other 

resources at our disposal.  

The circumstances now call upon us all to innovate. And this, 

not just on the technology front. If the current events are 

teaching us anything at all, it is the necessity for and special 

place and value of, human interaction and empathy. With these 

simple words, our most sincere wish for you is that you will 

prevail, and indeed prosper, despite these tempestuous 

headwinds and testing. 

Warmest regards, 

Fred 
 

 

 


